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Jaden Baptista has been an excellent student in the Computer Science
department. Aside from his outstanding academic performance in
Computer Science, he has contributed to our CS department in many
ways. For the past two years, he has been a star for the Team
Programming Club as a club officer and active member. He has been part
of SBCC's winning team at the International Collegiate Programming
Contest (ICPC) for 2 years in a row! He continues to be a tremendous help
to many of his peers, providing tutoring for CS106 and leading
presentations for the Team Programming Club.

Jaden’s Words of Gratitude

I've learned so much these last two years and | would like to thank all the
computer science professors for hosting an amazing and engaging
program. Although my first year at SBCC was virtual, the department still
actively connected me with internship and club opportunities. | would also
like to express my gratitude for the Promise Program, which has allowed
me to focus solely on schoolwork, club activities, and personal
programming projects.



